
May 8
Beading Buds (Grade 2 and 7)
STREAM centre visit (Raposo)
May 11
Confirmation luncheon
May 12
First Communion luncheon
May 22
Victoria Day holiday (no school)
May 26
Civvies day
Grade 4, 5, 6 trip to Kettleby
Valley
Luke 4:18 Symposium 
May 29-June 1
Grade 6 EQAO
May 29
Aubrey Noronha presentations to
students
May 31
Virtue Assembly at 1:15 pm
Catholic School Council meeting
at 7pm
June 5-9
Grade 3 EQAO

St. Joseph Aurora CES



Week at a Glance: May 8-12, 2023

Coming Events




Be sure to check out the Catholic School Council Spring
Fling Silent Auction! The bidding closes Sunday, May 7 at
2:00 pm. Check out all the items up for bids at this link: 
 https://sites.google.com/view/sjaparentcouncil
All proceeds to toward enhancements to student learning
at St. Joseph. Thank you so much for your support! 

 Students are invited to show their
support for the Toronto Maple Leafs
on any day our beloved team is
playing. Students may wear Leafs
gear or the colours of their favourite
sports team.

Silent Auction open until Sunday

Leafs Spirit days continue

Students in Grades 7 and 2 will enjoy a luncheon to mark the
sacrament they're receiving this spring. Grade 7s will have their
lunch on Thursday, May 11 in the library. Grade 2s will enjoy lunch
together on Friday, May 12 in the library. Thanks to the organizing
committees of these two events for all your hard work in planning
and creating such a memorable experience for the students!

Sacrament Luncheons this week

Spring Fling Fun!

https://sites.google.com/view/sjaparentcouncil


Wasn't that a Fling!

The Spring Fling was an amazing success
thanks to the efforts of Catholic School
Council and parent volunteers. Many
thanks to all the volunteers for their
time and efforts to create a beautiful
setting with a Cinco de Mayo theme,
lots of sweet treats and raffle prizes
galore! This event shows the great heart
of the St. Joseph community!

Field levelling update
Soil was added to the field to level
it last week. The Town of Aurora
came to apply the soil and plant
grass seed. We hope the grass will
begin to sprout soon after the
recent rain. The field was closed
during this rainy time.  Students
have access to bouncy balls for the
paved area. They are also welcome
to bring skipping ropes and Skipits
from home.




